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contained in the Composition of Secretariat for facilitating member states to know the staffing structure 
of the secretariat. This may become one of active factors to improve the inadequate representation of 
developing countries and emerging countries currently on high-level posts. 
 
8. The Group welcomes the introduction of the HR Insight tool, which should improve access by 
Permanent Missions to information on staff representation in the Secretariat. The Committee expects 
that the Secretary-General will ensure that the integrity of the sensitive data contained in HR Insight is 
protected. 

 
9. On the other hand, the Group notes with interest the recommendations and proposals contained 
in the JIU's report on staff mobility and work/life ba


